
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Come have lunch with UCI's new Dean of Undergraduate Education! 

The LAUC-I Executive Board and Program Committee invite you to attend our next Lunch with 
LAUC-I, where our special guest will be Sharon Salinger, Dean of Undergraduate Education. 
Salinger will tell us a little about herself, her goals for undergraduate education, and her thoughts 
on the libraries' place in the future of undergraduate education.  

Wednesday, May 17, 2006 
LL570 
12:00-1:00 pm  

Light refreshments will be served.  

If the time does not coincide with your normal lunch, please be sure to obtain supervisory 
approval.  
 
We hope to see you there! 

The LAUC-I Program Committee 
Ryan Hildebrand, Susan Lessick, Mitchell Brown, and Linda Murphy 

 


